
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The Saint Paul City Council will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, February 16, 2011 at 
5:30 p.m. in Council Chambers, 3rd floor City Hall - Court House regarding the Saint Paul 
Charter Commission recommendation to the City of Saint Paul that the following charter 
amendment be made by ordinance:  
 
Section 4.01.3 – Mandatory redistricting. 
 

After every federal decennial census the Charter Commission shall redistrict in the 
manner described above. The commission shall redefine the council districts so as to make 
them substantially equal. The commission shall file its redistricting resolution in the office of the 
city clerk no later than the first Tuesday in June prior to the first city election after the federal 
decennial census. 

 
 
Dated January 26, 2011 
 
Shari Moore 
City Clerk 

 

 

 

(January 31, 2011 ) 
 


